
 

 

30 October 2023 

Dear Panel Members, 

On behalf of all the Members of the Committee, I would like to thank you for taking time to be on our 
Advisory Panel.  

We know how important this inquiry is to you and many other families. We thank you for sharing your 
stories and for speaking openly about your experiences.  

We as a Committee are committed to making a difference for families, children and young people 
and this will be reflected in our recommendations we will make to the Welsh Government.  

A big part of this inquiry are your stories and we couldn’t do it without your voice. We are truly 
grateful for your time.  

Once again thank you for joining the Panel. We look forward to your contributions to the 
Committee’s work. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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